
LEGAL NOTICE 

RFQ FOR ENGINEERING SERVICES 

----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------  

REQUEST FOR QUALIFICATIONS -- Notice is hereby given that Metroplan is seeking 

letters of interest from qualified firms to provide engineering design services for a Rail 

Grade Separation on JP Wright Loop Road over the Union Pacific Railroad in the City of 

Jacksonville, Arkansas.  The work will generally consist of engineering design services to 

include surveys, environmental documentation, roadway plans, bridge plans, and 

construction documents. Work is scheduled to begin on or about December 1, 2017. 

Required submittals must be received by Metroplan; 501 W. Markham, Suite B, Little 

Rock, AR 72201; by 11:00 a.m. CDT, Tuesday, September 5, 2017. To obtain a copy of the 

complete RFQ including submittal guidelines, preliminary scope of work, requirements, 

and Notice of Nondiscrimination download from www.metroplan.org or contact Casey 

Covington at 501.372.3300 (hearing impaired may dial 711).  

----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------  

http://www.metroplan.org

